
 

If you would like find out how to get involved or to join the mailing list for the PTA please email: 
pta@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk  
You can also join the PTA Facebook page, search: Our Lady of the Assumption PTA 

                                                          
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
We would like to invite each child the chance to break some school 
rules for the day! 

 
Children can choose to break up to 4 rules. The ‘fine’ for each rule broken 

will be 50p. 
 
We aim to make this a fun experience and children will be reminded that all other 
school rules still apply! 
 
Please complete the slip below for your child to bring to school on Friday 15th 
November 2019.  All ‘fines’ can be paid through Eduspot. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, Our Lady of the Assumption PTA. 

 

 

 

Break the rules day! 
Friday 15th November 2019 

 


